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Gloria Abbotts

From: Tim Barker <tim@laurelcompanies.com>
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 9:07 AM
To: Gloria Abbotts; Jeremy Hardison
Cc: Robbie Barnes; Tina Trout; Ned Barnes
Subject: 905 Basin Road CUP
Attachments: Basin Rd Meeting Info.pdf

Be Advised: This email originated from outside of the Town of Carolina Beach, NC 

 

Gloria and Jeremy,  
 
We had our public meeting last Friday at 10 AM.  Attached is the attendance list.  The attendees liked the project and 
were concerned about an ongoing storm water problem on the street. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
--  
Tim Barker 

Laurel Homes 

101 North Seaview Road 

Wilmington, NC  28409 
(M) 910-632-3765 
www.laurelcompanies.com 


